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Annex 1 

 

VISITATION RULES FOR COVID-19 PREVENTION 

 
 

Dear visitors, 
Bosca welcomes you all to the cellars! 

 

We need to protect you and ourselves from covid-19 spread, therefore we have 
adopted some precautionary measures.  
We’re asking you to comply with them. 
 

 In order to maintain a 1-meter safe interpersonal distance, groups will have max 30 
visitors upon booking OR 40 visitors for homogeneous groups. In the latter case, 
the group will be split into 2 smaller groups.  

 At the entrance there will be a temperature and Green Pass check: 
o Only those who own a “Super” Green Pass will be allowed to the cellars. 
o Access is not allowed to the visitors who show flu-like symptoms as well as high 

body temperature. 
 All visitors must wear face coverings before, throughout and after the visit. 
 We ask you to always maintain a 1-meter interpersonal distancing. 
 After the wine-tasting, you can keep the glass as a gift. 

 

Privacy policy 

 The personal data (name, surname, e-mail address and phone number) will not be 
shared with any third party. They will be kept by the data processor for 14 days 
after your visit and given only to the health authority if requested. 

 

Thank you for your collaboration. Enjoy your visit! 

 


